121 SW Salmon Street ® Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

/PG E/ Portland General Electric Company

April 30,2014

Filing Center

Electric and Natural Gas Division
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr., SE
Salem, Oregon 97302-1166

RE: PGE’s Critical Peak Pricing (CPP) Pilot Report
Filing Center:

PGE requests additional time to file our final Critical Peak Pricing (CPP) pilot report.
Commission Order No. 09-395 (Docket No. UM 1427) directs PGE to “file reports on the
CPP pilot no later than six months after each of the first and second year of the two-year
pilot.” A primary component of the report is a third-party evaluation of the CPP
program. DNV GL is preparing the final evaluation and requires additional time to
complete. As a result, we request an extension to June 1, 2014.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at
(503) 464-7580 or Alex Tooman at (503) 464-7623.

Sincerely

g

atrick G/Hag
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

cc: Juliet Johnson, OPUC
Alex Tooman
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